
PUBLIC CONTRACTS REVIEW BOARD 

 

 

Errata Corrige regarding: 

 

Case No. 685 

 

02/12: Upgrading Works (Construction and Finishing) at Victoria Playing Field: 

 

The Public Contracts Review Board would like to notify that Point 1 of the Conclusions 

should read as follows:  

 

1. “From submissions and documentation presented by the Contracting Authority, it is 

evidently clear that the Appellant was in fact informed of the Contracting Authority’s 

decision via ‘registered mail’.  However there is no sufficient proof that the 

communication between the Contracting Authority and the appellant did occur.  

At any rate this point has already been decided by the Court of Appeal. 

 

Any inconvenience that might have been caused is regretted. 
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